
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear All, 
The Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) of St George's School will be holding 
their first meeting of the school year on Tuesday 11th September at 3.15pm in the school 
library. All are welcome, and warmly encouraged, to attend. As a parent you are 
automatically a member of the PTFA but we also encourage input from grandparents, 
friends and others. Your children are welcome to come along with you. The purpose of the 
first meeting will be to introduce the PTFA, look at fund raising opportunities/events for the 
year ahead and also to discuss spending plans. 

For those new to the school,  the PTFA has a number of objectives. It aims to encourage and improve 
the sense of community within and across the school by running events and outings which bring the 
different year groups, teachers and parents together. It also seeks to fundraise for the school to 
improve the facilities and opportunities available to your children during their time at St George's. In 
the past these have included funding new  

                                                                                                                                            

interactive whiteboards, school trips, sports equipment and helping with the new library. 
The PTFA is a registered charity and all funds go towards the school.  
 
Your input will make a tangible difference...the more you put in, the more you and your 
children get out. You can attend meetings on an ad hoc basis and contribute as little or as 
much as you are able.  
 
With that in mind, please support the PTFA in any way you can.  If you have any agenda 
items please email harrietarcher@hotmail.com, office@bourton.dorset.sch.uk or put a note 
in the suggestions box in the courtyard.  We look forward to seeing you. 
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